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PUBLIC HEARING: The Commission shall hear public comments on a request by Mark Reddie of RVi
Planning and Landscape for a General Plan Amendment (GPA19-03) and Rezoning request (ZON19-09)  for a
proposed multiple unit development generally located on 16.95 acres at the northwest corner of Bowlin Road
and John Wayne Parkway (SR-347).
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